Apr9, 2024 Weekly Family Update

FREQUENTLY USED LINKS

2023/2024 school year calendar John Marshall Instagram
John Marshall Webpage with School Cash John Marshall Twitter
Online

John Marshall Facebook

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE

Spirit Wear

Monday, April 8

PD Day .... No School!

Solar Eclipse

Registration for Reach-Ahead credits opens today (Grade 8's)
Last day to order Grade 8 grad photos

Tuesday, April 9
Day 2

Junior Co-ed basketball (home)
COBs fundraiser has started

Wednesday, April 10
Day 3

Snacks Day: Popcorn $2, Cookies $1

Thursday, April 11
Day 4

Friday, April 12
Day 5

SPIN to WIN
Pizza Lunch

INFORMATION ITEMS

e Paul Davis is coming to John Marshall!
Please save the date: April 25! The topic of Social Networking will be addressed with
students in Grades 3, 4 & 5 via a virtual presentation and Grades 6, 7 & 8 will meet with
Mr. Davis for an in-person presentation. Parents and guardians are encouraged to
attend the evening session at the school beginning at 6:30pm! Child safety is our
number one priority, so we encourage ALL families and staff to attend the evening
presentation. Please help us spread the word to our families!

e COBS Bakery Fundraiser

Our incredible John Marshall School Council will be organizing a COB's Bakery
fundraiser beginning on April 5 thru to April 19th. All funds raised go directly to support
the students of our school. Students will be sent home with information today. Please

see the letter below.



https://dsbn-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/personal/sharon_harriman_dsbn_org/Documents/Downloads/school-year-calendar---elementary---2023-2024.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ZkxJXj
https://www.instagram.com/johnmarshallps/
https://jmarshall.dsbn.org/
https://jmarshall.dsbn.org/
https://twitter.com/JohnMarshallPS
http://facebook.com/JohnMarshallPS/
https://www.bigbearspiritwear.com/john-marshall-bulldogs/
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DSBN Reach Ahead Credits:

Reach-ahead credit courses are for students currently at a DSBN school in grade 8
during the 2023-2024 school year and enrolled to attend a DSBN high school for grade
9 in September 2024. Registration Opens Monday April 8" — May 3, 2024. Visit:
www.dsbn.org to learn more.

Morning Entry:

Please note that the back yard gate to enter the school will not be open until 8am
moving forward. If your child is arriving at school early, please note that supervision
does not begin in the school yard until 8:20 am.

Cell Phones

Many of our students are bringing cellphones to school. While at school, your child has
access to a phone at the office, if contact with home is needed. When at school, we
are asking ALL students to leave their cell phones in their locker or locked in the office
during school time, if they chose to bring one to school. There should not be a need for
cell phone use while at school. We appreciate everyone's cooperation with this.

Congratulations to our lucky “Spin to Win"” winner!

Congratulations to Hamza S., he was this week’s winner. He won 2 Silver Tickets to the
River Lions and a $25 Gift Certificate to Athena! Scarlet P will spin to win on Tuesday as
we had a draw to make up. Thank you to our School Council for hosting these weekly
draws.

UPCOMING DATES
e April19: Lunch Lady hot lunch
e April19: Last day for the COBS fundraiser
e April 19: Mme Maurice’s last day/We will share who our new French teacher will
be shortly
e April 22: Earth Day
e April 25: Paul Davis Presentation 6:30pm (student presentations during the
day)
e April 26: Pizza lunches
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Ready to place your first order?
Visit order.thelunchlady.ca to get started!
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http://www.dsbn.org/
http://www.dsbn.org/
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COBS Bread Dough Raiser Program

The John Marshall School Council will be participating in the Cobs Bread Dough Raiser
program. The Dough Raiser program is how we help raise money for our school!

We will be offering a “Loaf a Month” Card for students to sell to families and friends from April
9th to April 19th, 2024. The cards will be sold for $25 each and will be available to purchase on
School Cash Online. The card is valid for one free loaf of any kind of loaf in the bakery every
month for a year (12 free loaves). The purchaser of the card gets to choose any loaf they
desire each and every month for a year. The cost per loaf works out to just over $2/loaf with
the school earning half that back!

The value of the card depends on what Loaf is chosen but to give you a sense of the value,
our white and whole wheat loaves cost $4.60 and our most expensive loaf costs $8.75 so
whoever purchases the card could see savings of anywhere from $30 to $80 over the year!

How does it work [/ Rules?

The cardholder will come into the bakery every month and will choose any loaf available that
day and will get it as a “Complimentary Loaf”. Their card will be stamped at that time and
they will not be charged for the loaf. The process will repeat itself every month until the card
has been stamped for every month.

Only one card can be used per person per day. You can not come in with two cards on the
same day and ask for two free loaves. You can’t come in with a second card belonging to a
friend and ask to pick up their free loaf as well as your own. ONLY ONE CARD CAN BE USED PER
CUSTOMER PER DAY. You can't leave the bakery and come back the same day asking for a
second free loaf. Each card can only be used once per day meaning you can't use it and then
give it to someone else to come in the same day to get a second free loaf on the same day.

If you miss a month and come into the bakery with a missing stamp, you will still get your free
loaf for the missing month. All 12 months will be allowed to be redeemed. The only restriction
is that only one free loaf will be given per visit (same day) to the bakery. You can’t come in
asking to get the month you missed and the current month for free on the same day. You
can come back the next day and we will give you the loaf on your next visit.

The cards will be valid for 14 months after purchase.
The bakery address is 7-111 Fourth Avenue, St.Catharines, and is located at the corner of Fourth
Avenue and Martindale in the same plaza as Lina Linguini’s, Dollarama, Meridian Credit Union,

and Ren’s Pets.

This card can only be used at the COBS Bread Ridley Square location in St.Catharines. It will
not be honoured at any other COBS Bread location.



